Committee on Education Policies and Planning
8 October 2015
Minutes


In attendance: Erica Bastress-Dukehart (scribe), Addison Bennett, April Bernard (Chair), Beau Breslin, Gail Cummings-Danson, Amy Frappier, Soyong Lee, Megan Schachter, Kelly Sheppard

1. The minutes of 1 October 2015 were approved without changes.

2. The Committee discussed whether CEPP should take part in work regarding the Strategic Plan. The Committee decided not to.

3. Soyong and Kelly will contact non-tenure track and pre-tenure faculty and invite them to a meeting to discuss the new curriculum proposal.

4. The Committee discussed the meetings we have been holding with faculty regarding the proposed curriculum changes. We also discussed student responses to the proposal. 

5. The Committee discussed how we might better articulate the new proposal.


The meeting adjourned at 1:35pm

Respectfully submitted,

Erica Bastress-Dukehart
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